Former Vice President Joe Biden

P.O. Box 438

Wilmington, DE 19899

Dear Vice Presicent Biden:
We have a little over 10 years left to cut carbon emissions in half to avoid the worst impacts of climate catastrophe. As a presidential candidate in the 2020 election and possible future president, we need people like you -- real climate leaders --- who are ready to tackle this crisis head-on by fighting for our future — and not the interests of corporate polluters. 

The solutions are at our fingertips and I urge you commit to the following policies:
· A fossil fuel phaseout. This means supporting and passing 21st Century energy policies that halt the expansion of new oil, gas, and coal — no new drilling in the oceans, no new permits for extraction on public lands, no new pipelines across sacred places — and phase out existing fossil fuels that are already harming communities.

· A Green New Deal that ensures a just transition for workers and communities to a sustainable economy that runs on 100% renewable energy and combats inequality. 

· A plan to support communities impacted by extreme weather and climate disasters in a way that strengthens economic justice, transitions energy systems to renewable sources, and builds climate resiliency. 

· Holding fossil fuel executives responsible for the climate damage their industry has created.

· A political system free of corporate money and influence. We need politicians who stand up to climate polluters because they never take money from fossil fuel corporate interests. 

If you want to represent us, you must show climate leadership in protecting our future — and bring the rest of the Democratic Party along with you.
Thank you in advance for creating and implementing an effective policy to combat climate change, should you be elected our next president.

Sincerely,
